

18 July 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Y11 GCSE results days August 2025

I am writing to confirm arrangements for GCSE results days this year.

- GCSE results will be available for Year 11s from 8.00am on Thursday 21 August.
- The results can be collected in person from the Sixth Form centre using the Stane Street entrance (please note that the front entrance will be closed).
- Staff will be available to provide advice and guidance if you have questions once results are released.
- This will include The Weald Sixth Form team, who will be able to support you with any queries regarding entrance offers and course requirements at The Weald.
- There will be a form to sign for you to give us permission to use your anonymised scripts for data analysis and teaching purposes.
- The school will be open until 11.00am for results to be collected. Thereafter we will upload results to the Student Portal of Bromcom and, additionally, post hard copy results home.
- If you are unable to collect your results in person and do not want to wait until 11.00am for them to be published on Bromcom, you are able to nominate someone to do this on your behalf. You can do this by sending an email to exams@theweald.org.uk confirming who the person is. That person will then need to bring some form of photographic identification with them when they arrive at school to collect your results.
- Post-results services and corresponding fees for these can be found on the school website under Exams Information here.
- Link to Post results fees 2025

I would like to wish you all a happy, relaxing and healthy summer break.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs H Gardner
Head of Year 11